
Postponement of Equipment Committee Meeting of 
BCP scheduled on 24th March 2020 

 
 

Dear all members, 
 
As a precautionary measure in lieu of Coronavirus pandemic, please be informed 

that the Equipment Committee Meeting of  Bombay College of 

Pharmacy scheduled on  24th March 2020 at 3:00pm has now been postponed to 

the month of April. The new date shall be communicated later. 
 

 

Kindly take a note of the same and oblige. 
  
 


